
4/1/21	3:15	pm	–	House	Bill	2010	 House	Committee	on	Health	Care		

Legislative	Assembly	cannot	expect	the	people	of	this	state	to	agree	to	this	study	by	OHA	
that	has	no	amount	in	the	appropriation	of	General	Fund	money	for	number	1	and	2	of	
Section	2.	I	strongly	oppose	HB	2010	as	written.	

Generally,	why	is	Oregon	Legislative	Assembly	duplicating	the	Affordable	Care	Act,	this	is	a	
waste	of	state	revenue.	What	the	state	may	save	citizens	with	a	state	health	insurance	
public	option	health	insurance	plan	will	cost	an	enormous	amount	of	revenue	to	create	and	
administer	such	a	plan	if	enacted?	
	
Page	3,	Line	16‐25	
“SECTION	2.	(1)	In	addition	to	and	not	in	lieu	of	any	other	appropriation,	there	is	
appropriated	to	the	Oregon	Health	Authority,	for	the	biennium	beginning	July	1,	2021,	out	
of	the	General	Fund,	the	amount	of	$_______,	which	may	be	expended	for	carrying	out	
section	1	of	this	2021	Act.	
“(2)	In	addition	to	and	not	in	lieu	of	any	other	appropriation,	there	is	appropriated	to	the	
Department	of	Consumer	and	Business	Services,	for	the	biennium	beginning	July	1,	2021,	
out	of	the	General	Fund,	the	amount	of	$_______,	which	may	be	expended	for	carrying	out	
section	1	of	this	2021	Act.	


